




information found on the Neuroscience website. Links to each of the faculty, with descriptions on 
that professor’s research, as well as lists of some publications that have come out of our labs, are 
on the website. Which professor’s research sounds interesting to you? You may be most interested 
in one research program, or equally interested in more than one. 

Of course, space in research labs is limited; we have limited equipment, supplies, and lab space, as 
well as time to mentor research students. To facilitate the process of finding a lab with space and 
to maximize the number of students who are able to conduct research at Bowdoin, we have 
generated a Research Interest Form, which is linked on the webpage. 

To apply for a summer fellowship, you should start thinking about this possibility during the FALL 
semester (to apply for the following summer). This early schedule might be surprising, but the 
application process starts early in the spring semester, and professors must commit to mentor 
those students who are applying to work with them; and of course, the "space is limited" issue 
arises. You should thus fill in the Research Interest Form by December 1 for work the following 
summer. You can always contact professors later than that, but be prepared for the possibility that 
their lab is already "full." 

Once you have filled out the form, you will be contacted to let you know whether there is space in 
a lab on your list, and which one can accommodate you.  The application process after that will 
involve writing a short document (two pages, single-spaced) that describes

,#



Hopefully all of this is helpful, and encourages you to consider trying out a research experience 
while you are a student at Bowdoin. The benefits of getting involved include: it will help you to 
decide whether a career involving research is right for you; 


